
 

 

 

 
 

End of Grade One – Fun and Exercise! 
 

All grade one students are going to Kingswood for bowling as an end of 

year celebration.  We will be travelling by bus and bowling for about 60 

minutes.  The cost is $6.00 a child.  This includes bowling and their shoe 

rental.  We will be going on Tuesday June 13th.  We will leave the school 

around 8:40 and return before 10:30.  Please do not send any extra money 

with your child that day to buy treats or to play other games.  We will have 

our snack when we return to the school.   

 

We would love any available parents/grandparents to meet us there!  The 

more the merrier!  If you are available please meet us at Kingswood at 

8:50am.  If you would like to join us, but are unavailable to arrange 

transportation please contact me.  Due to the number of students 

attending, unfortunately we are unable to accommodate younger siblings 

at this event. 

 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it, along with the $6.00 as 

soon as possible.   

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Stewart 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
I give permission for ___________________ to travel by bus with his/her class to 

Kingswood for bowling on June 13th.  

 

______I have included $6.00 for bowling 

 

______ I am available to meet the class at Kingswood 

 

My child’s shoe size is ______   

       
_________________________ 

Parent signature 

 

 

 

 


